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Product Discontinuation Notice 2023-01.USA 
 
Please be informed that Neutrik will be discontinuing certain products from its range. This notice 
lists the affected products and their direct replacements as well as end-of-life dates for ordering 
and delivery. 

Product line: powerCON TRUE1 TOP 
chassis connector 
protection covers 

PDN Date: 

PDN-No: 

24-Jan-2023 

2023-01.USA 
   
Reason for discontinuation: Replacement by improved newer-generation products 

   
Effective EOL date: 24-Jan-2023 

   
End-of-availability date: The discontinued products will remain available until sold out 

of the Neutrik Americas warehouse. 

Affected products: 
 

Neutrik p/n being discontinued Direct replacement 

SCNAC-FPX SCNAC-03 

SCNAC-MPX SCNAC-01 

SCNAC-PX SCNAC-04 
 
 
Discussion: 
 
The replacement products incorporate smaller outer frame sizes than the discontinued ones. 
Additionally, the replacements do not require metal spacing rings at the fastening screwholes as 
did the discontinued products. These attributes enable higher packing densities and faster 
assembly. 
 
 
Images of direct replacement products: 
 
       


